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From: Miller, Sarah E.
Sent: Monday, August 02,2010 11:13 AM WlEFlXfFf)
To: IRRC |»p)>
Subject: FW: IRRC Website - New Message R n u

Mm -2 P j : 3S

From: Independent Regulatory Review Commission [mailto:No-Reply@irrc.state.pa.us]
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2010 6:57 PM
To: Help
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message

RRC
Independent Regulatory P^svlew Commission

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website

First Name: B

Last Name: Valentine

Company:

Email: Valentinebj@hotmail.com

Subject: No dogs, including mother dogs should be on wire floors.

Message:
No dogs, including mother dogs should be on wire floors.


